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SANDERS FAMILY REUNION
JULY 7 -JULY 9, 2023

Dear Sanders Family Members,

- L
our family in Bloomington/Normal, IL has plans completed for the 2023 reunion. The host families Phantasia and
Kowasky Terrell and Pat West along with your Sanders Committee are happy to be sending you this letter. We are excited
to have the reunion in the Midwest and ask you to please plan accordingly.

The cost to attend the reunion this year is $80 per adult and $40 for children ages 5 — 15 and seniors 75+. Children 4 and
under are free. If you plan to attend the picnic only, the cost is $25. Deadline for all reunion costs are due May 1, 2023
including cost of T-shirts which are $10 for youth XS — Adult XL other sizes see attachment.

We are locked in the HYATT Place in Uptown Normal, IL. The rooms are $159.00 + tax for all rooms. Please call the hotel
for additional questions. We have a block of 30 rooms reserved. The deadline for hotel registration is June 1, 2023.
Reservation link: www.hyatt.com on the first screen after selecting the hotel change special rates from “NONE” to
“Corporate or Group Code” and enter (G-SAFB) or call 1-888-HYATT HP (1-888-492-8847). Individuals will be
responsible for their own room, tax and incidental charges and must have a credit card on file.

Please send any updates to the family genealogy so that it can be updated in the printed book. We know every year we
have many additions and want to make sure everyone is included. You can find the current list on the
www.sandersreunion.com site. We would love for you to inform us of any graduation, births, marriages, deaths, and any
other accomplishments since the last reunion.

This year we have the following planned: SATURDAY EVENING — Banquet (awards/family
games/singing/dancing/more...)
FRIDAY — Meet & Greet starts at 3 p.m. SUNDAY EARLY AFTERNOON — Reunion Picnic

SATURDAY MORNING — Family activity
(bowling/dancing) / Free time to see sites

(swimming/basketball/miniature golf/tennis/more)

Making the reunion affordable: Monthly payments are also available through Venmo and Cash App, call Sharon Wilson
for more details.

All forms are available on the website at www.sandersreunion.com. Please contact other family members and direct
them to the website or Facebook or our committee so we can get the form into their hands and help them experience
the joys of being around our family in 2023. REMEMBER the last day to register is May 1, 2023. Please keep all family
members uplifted in prayer and be excited for fun and fellowship.

With Love,

Phantasia, Kowasky and Pat

Phantasia Terrell (Host/Secretary) Pat West (Host) Sharon Wilson (Treasurer)
309-310-7367 217-454-7306 720-937-8972
sanderssecretary@gmail.com thetorchdecatur@yahoo.com srich2102@aol.com

Dean West (Chairperson) Allen J. Kirkpatrick (Member at Large) Doris Bonds (Member at Large)
702-218-3912 719-661-2155 314-497-7802

westent@cox.net kirkpatrickallen@yahoo.com dorisbonds@yahoo.com



